
 
 
 
 

 
 

Youth Orchestra of St. Luke’s Faculty Member 2019-2020: APPLICATION 
 

Please send all completed application materials to yosl@oslmusic.org. 

 

A complete application should include: 
 

1. Statement of interest 

 

In a 1-2 page letter, please describe why you are an excellent fit for the faculty of the Youth Orchestra of St. 

Luke’s. In your letter please address the following questions: 
 

• In what ways should a youth orchestra be responsive and/or relevant to its community? 

• In what ways do you think access to orchestral music education impacts the learning of a young 

person? What experiences do you draw on (either as a teacher or learner) in these areas?   
• How does a faculty position at the Youth Orchestra of St. Luke’s figure into your trajectory as a music 

educator and/or performer?  
• Please also use this opportunity to fill in any other information about yourself that does not fit within 

your resume. 

 

2. Resume 

 

Please submit a resume that includes educational training, teaching, performance, and any other relevant 

professional experience. 
 
3. Sample teaching 

 

We will ask applicants to teach a sample lesson with students from one of our partner sites. Alternatively, 
applicants can provide a link to a 20 minute video which demonstrates your teaching in a group setting. 

 
4. Sample performance video 
 
Please provide a link to a 5 minute video which demonstrates your proficiency on the instrument you elect 
to teach. Live auditions can also be scheduled.  
 
5. Reference List 

 

Please provide three references, their professional affiliations and titles, and contact information. Include 

people who are familiar with your teaching or have worked with you in a professional context as an 

employer or colleague. 

 

Incomplete applications will not be considered. Applicants whose materials have passed the first round of 

review will be invited to interview with our Director of Education and Manager of Youth Programs. Final 

round candidates will be asked to teach a 20 minute sample class with a group of YOSL students, and 

decisions will be announced in August 2019. 


